
 
 Notice to the Public: 

 

Please be advised that the Town of Oxford is proposing a new sidewalk and nature trail in the Little River 
Nature Preserve called the South Sidewalk Expansion Project. The proposed project includes 
construction of a 10’ wide sidewalk along the southern side or RT 67. The sidewalk starts at the Oxford 
Town Hall and terminates at the intersection of RT 67 and Dutton Road. The work will encompass 
landscaping, installation of decorative light poles, benches and associated minor grading in the project 
area. A walking trail in the new Little River Nature Preserve will be included in the scope of work. 

If you have any questions regarding the project, please feel free to contact the project engineer, B&B 
Engineering at bn@bbengrs.com or (203) 881-8145.  
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